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 GLCDC is having its annual Halloween 
party on Wednesday, Oct. 31 at 9:30 a.m. 

 We will have sign-up sheets for snacks, 
treats, juice, and paper goods. Each class will 
have its own treats and goodies. Also, please 
send a $1 donation per child for pizza lunch. 

 Children can wear their costumes. 
Weather permitting, we will parade outside on 
the playground beginning at 9:30 am.  Please 
send a change of clothes for children who stay 
all day. 

  After the parade, the preschool and pre-
K classes will trick or treat around the play 
ground (or indoors, in case of rain). We need 
parents to help pass out treats during trick or 
treating. 

GLCDC News — Oct. 2018 

Hearing, vision tests 
 Hearing and vision tests for Kindergarteners are required by 

the State of Michigan. If your child will be 5 years old by Sept. 1, 

2019, he or she needs hearing and vision tests before starting Kin-

dergarten next fall. 

 Free hearing and vision tests will take place at GLCDC. 

Technicians from the Macomb County Health Department will be 

conducting all tests. 

 Exact dates and times are yet to be determined.  Please 

watch the bulletin boards for more information. 

Our Website is: www.greatlakescdc.com 

Picture Day 

 

 GLCDC will host 
Teddy Bear Portraits on 
Tuesday, Nov. 23 and 
Wednesday, Nov. 24. 

 You’ll be able to or-

der your child’s photos the 

same day the pictures are 

taken.  Also, each child will 

get a composite photo of 

his or her entire class. 

 Please look for more 

info to come home soon. 

Look for sign-up sheets by each room to volun-
teer for trick or treating. Volunteers are asked to 
bring at least one bag of treats to distribute. 

 If your child doesn’t attend on Tuesday, 
you are welcome to bring him or her to school 
as long as you stay with your child during the 
party. 

Halloween party, Oct.  31  

G.L.C.D.C. WILL CLOSE AT 5:00pm ON HALLOWEEN  



October Birthdays 
Morgan P.              10- 3-17 

Mila D.                  10- 9-15 

Guiseppe E.  10- 9-15 

Walter P.  10-17-15 

Parker C.  10-28-15 

Ella K.  10-31-17 

 

Miss Emily  10-28 

EYES OF LOVE  
 During the month of October, 

lets all take time out and count how 

many times a day we look into our 

children's eyes and smile.  

 Let them see your love! 

Fight against germs with hand-washing 
 

Frequent 

hand-washing 

is the best 

way to stay 

healthy. 

 We are asking everyone who enters the building to drop 

off or pick up a child to please wash your hands or use hand 

sanitizer before entering classrooms. There is a large bottle 

of sanitizer in the entry for everyone’s use. However, there is a 

warning on the label to supervise children under age 6. 

 To avoid spreading germs, frequent hand-washing is the 

best way to stay healthy. We are spending extra time in the re-

strooms with our older students, discussing and practicing good 

hand-washing skills. 

Please pack extra 

socks for babies 
 Now that chilly autumn 

weather is upon us, please make 

sure your infant is wearing socks 

to school every day.  Also, please 

leave a few extra pairs, especially 

for babies who pull off their 

socks. 

 Older children should be 

wearing socks with their shoes, 

too, to keep their feet warm dur-

ing  

outdoor play. 

 


